
 

From the Office of 

Skwo:wech Elementary 
December 11 – January 5 

 
 

 

Skwo:wech 10 Days of 
Giving 

December 4th to the 15th  
Thank you everyone for your 

contributions throughout the 10 
Days of Giving! 

 Fuel Up! School 
Lunch Program 

Please submit orders at 
least 2 business days 

ahead of time. 
 order.lunchlady.ca 

Report Cards will be available on 
MyEdBC  Dec. 14th! 

For information about how to log in, 
please refer to our website under “Parents 
– Notices & Information – MyEducation BC 

Family Portal” 
We encourage all families to download 
and save a copy of their child’s report 

card. 
 

 
 

 

Mark Your Calendar 

 
 

December 13 
Winter Concert (afternoon) 

 

December 14 

Winter Concert (afternoon) 
 

Report Cards Available on 
MyEdBC Family Portal – 4pm 

 

December 15 
Community/Family Reading 

 

December 25 to 

January 5 

Winter Break 
(School Closed) 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

2023

Monday Tuesday Wednesday Thursday Friday

11 12 13 14 15

Winter Concert

 (afternoon)

Winter Concert 

(afternoon)

Term 1 Report Cards 

Published

PJ Day!

18 19 20 22

Wear Red and Green Day!

25 26 27 28 29

Jan. 1 2 3 4 5

DECEMBER

W  i  n  t  e  r   B  r  e  a  k

W  i  n  t  e  r   B  r  e  a  k 

https://order.lunchlady.ca/
https://skwowechschool.ca/parents/notices-information/family-portal/
https://skwowechschool.ca/parents/notices-information/family-portal/
https://skwowechschool.ca/parents/notices-information/family-portal/


 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Dear Skwo:wech families,  
 

Our school has been buzzing with energy and focus as everyone works toward the final days of 
our winter concert rehearsals.  You will be delighted by the amazing energy and creativity of your 
children in their performances next week.  With Ms. Pelka’s creative vision and guidance, the 
children have co-created an amazing production. Our production celebrates the wonder of 
everyone’s favourite meteorological delight...snow!  We will be embracing 
the wonder of snow with music, poetry, and song.  We hope you will be 
enchanted by our original production which celebrates the collaborative 
and inventive artistry of our school community.  

  
Looking forward to seeing you next week!  
  
Kathleen  
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  



 

  

 

Hello Skwo:wech Community!  

We're thrilled to share that the first five days of 

our 10-Day Food Drive have been a tremendous 

success. The generosity of our students and staff 

has filled the collection bins to the brim, and we've 

collected a variety of items. Let's keep up the 

fantastic work and continue spreading kindness 

through our community! 

 



  

Potlatch Celebration 

Last Friday our Salmon Community had a celebration to honour our Student Teachers graduating, 

and Ms. Peng's baby. We had been learning about the traditions of Potlatch ceremonies and 

wanted to try our own. The classes made gifts to trade with other students that had a First 

Nations theme to them (weaving mats, flint corn, turtle pins, and wojapi sauce). The Children's 

Blessing Song was sung before we enjoyed our pancake breakfast. It was a wonderful way to 

learn about Potlatch traditions. 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

December – Winter health  
 

Keeping your child healthy during winter  

As the chilly winter season is upon us, there’s a few extra things you can do to help keep your children healthy and well. 

Navigate this season with these essential tips. 

Bundle up for the cold 

Dressing appropriately for the cold weather is vital in keeping your child comfortable and protected. Wearing multiple layers is a 

great way to trap body heat and provide insulation against the cold.  

Keep a warm hat, gloves, scarves and insulated boots handy. Remind your child to wear these items before heading outside to 

play or going to school.  

Protect against winter illnesses  

Winter brings an increased risk of colds and flus. Make sure your child is getting enough sleep (nine to 11 hours for 

elementary-aged children), eating a variety of foods and staying hydrated by drinking plenty of water. Ensure your child 

receives their annual flu vaccine and talk to a health care provider about any additional vaccines that may be recommended. 

Teach your child good respiratory etiquette such as regular hand washing, covering their coughs and sneezes and staying 

home when sick.  

Keep their bodies moving 

While colder weather may limit outdoor activities, it’s crucial to keep your child active during winter as regular physical activity 

boosts their immune system and keeps them energized. Encourage indoor play and activities such as dancing, yoga or 

interactive video games that promote movement. Look for winter programs at local community centres or indoor sports 

facilities.  

Find more tips for a healthy winter: https://ow.ly/77AK50Pehvi 

 

 

https://ow.ly/77AK50Pehvi


 
 

 

 

  



 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Please click the link below for the K-12 Student Reporting Information for Parents and 

Caregivers: 

 

https://curriculum.gov.bc.ca/reporting/resources-for-parents-and-caregivers 

 

Our report cards will be available for you to view on Thursday, December 14th in the 
evening.  We invite you to view the following message from the Ministry of Education 

describing changing practises in reporting systems across the province. Please reach 
out to your child's teacher regarding any questions you might have related to their 

report card. 

 

https://curriculum.gov.bc.ca/reporting/resources-for-parents-and-caregivers


 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

SAVE THE DATE for Snowflake Delights 

Our Winter concert is almost here! You should now have received your tickets for the 

performance, if not, please contact the office on Monday morning.  The front doors to 

the gym and the courtyard doors will be open at 1:15pm for seating.  Families with last 

names which begin with letter A-M will be invited to join us Wednesday, December 13th 

and Families with last names beginning with letters N-Z will be invited to join us on 

Thursday, December 14th.  Thank you in advance for your kind donations which will go 

toward our fine arts programs and to continue to refresh our school library. 



 

 

 

2024-2025 Registration 

It’s time to register new students for the 2024-2025 school year! Please read the following information carefully. 

NOTE: You only need to register your child if they are not already attending school in the district. You can safely 

ignore this message if your child is a student in a district school or if they are transitioning between elementary, 

middle, or high school. 

New registrations for the 2024-2025 school year will open on November 6, 2024 and close on January 26, 2024. As 

long as you register before January 26, 2024, the day you register will not affect your chances of getting into your 

catchment school. 

1. Although we do our best to place new students at their preferred schools, it is regrettably not always possible. 
Our district has significant capacity challenges because of limited space in schools and a growing student 
population. 

2. If the number of requests for a catchment exceeds the number of available spots, the district reserves the right 
to use a lottery system to determine placements. 

3. The district will confirm all enrollment requests by the end of March 2024. 

For more information, learn more about capacity status at our schools. 

How to Register a New Student as a Parent or Legal Guardian 

1. Book a 10-minute appointment with our Registration Team. 
2. If you need a translator for your registration appointment, please let us know in advance and we will do our 

best to accommodate your request. 
3. BOOK YOUR APPOINTMENT ONLINE 

 

 

 

https://newwestschools.ca/our-schools/registration/school-capacity-status/
https://outlook.office365.com/owa/calendar/RegistrationsCalendar@sd40.bc.ca/bookings/


 

 

 

 

NOTE: We do not accept bookings before November 6. Please ensure you choose appointments on days and times 

from November 6,2023 until January 26, 2024. 

For more information on registration, including the forms and guides, visit the district website’s Registration section. 

What to do on the Day of Your Appointment 

1. Visit our Registration Team at the Welcome Centre located in New Westminster Secondary School (enter 
through the south side of the building at 820 6th Street, New Westminster). 

2. Bring a completed registration form and copies of the documents outlined in the Document Guide for Parents 
and Caregivers. OR Bring original versions of the documents outlined in the Document Guide for Parents and 
Caregivers and our team will help you print, photocopy and complete the required paperwork. 

3. If you do not have the suggested documents outlined in the Document Guide, our team will be happy to speak 
with you confidentially to find a solution. 

Key Dates 

1. November 6 – Registration opens. 
2. January 26, 2024 – Registration closes. 
3. Looking for a list of other important registration dates, including Programs of Choice enrollment info? Download 

a list of key dates for the 2024-2025 school year. 

We look forward to connecting with your family. 

- The New Westminster Schools team 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

https://newwestschools.ca/our-schools/registration/registration-information-forms/
https://newwestschools.ca/wp-content/uploads/2022/10/New-Registration-Form-2022.pdf
https://newwestschools.ca/wp-content/uploads/2021/06/3170_NWS_RegistrationGuide_Update-2021.06.29-2.pdf
https://newwestschools.ca/wp-content/uploads/2021/06/3170_NWS_RegistrationGuide_Update-2021.06.29-2.pdf
https://newwestschools.ca/wp-content/uploads/2021/06/3170_NWS_RegistrationGuide_Update-2021.06.29-2.pdf
https://newwestschools.ca/wp-content/uploads/2021/06/3170_NWS_RegistrationGuide_Update-2021.06.29-2.pdf
https://newwestschools.ca/wp-content/uploads/2023/10/KeyDates-2024-25-FINAL.pdf
https://newwestschools.ca/wp-content/uploads/2023/10/KeyDates-2024-25-FINAL.pdf


 

 

 

 

 


